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To: All Heads of Affiliated Schools 

Dear Principal, 

This is to inform you that at the 111 th Meeting of the Council held on 12th March 2018 

Dr.G.lmmanuel was re-elected as Chairman of the Council for a term of five years and the 

following were re-elected as Executive Committee members for a term of five years: 

1. Mr. Stephen DaCosta 

2. Mr. S. Jawahar 

3. Mr. Christopher Agnelo Francis 

4. Mr. Nabarun De 

Gerry Arathoon 
Chief Executive and Secretary 
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